
  

 

Via Email 
 
October 18, 2018 
 
Blake, Cassels & Graydon LLP Alberta Energy Regulator  

Closure & Liability Group  
Attention: Katie Slipp Attention: Keely Cameron and 

Trevor Gosselin 
 
 

TykeWest Limited 
 

 

Attention: Tim Tycholis  
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams: 
 
RE:  Request for Regulatory Appeal by TAQA North Ltd. (TAQA) 
  TykeWest Limited  
  Alberta Energy Closure and Liability  
  Application No..: 1902624;  

Licence Nos.: 0317674 and 0322271 
  Locations: 16-31-084-08W6 and 09-31-084-08W6M 
  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1908667  
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence from TAQA dated October 
17, 2018 confirming withdrawal of the above-noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER has closed its file in relation to 
this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<original signed by> 
 
Sara Roth 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 


